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At the March 7, 2006 AIS Meeting, the Committee discussed the draft policy for Per 
Diem compensation for Council members.  A question was asked if the Cemetery 
Committee should be listed as an “ad-hoc” committee on Council’s meeting attendance 
form.   
 
After doing some research, Council adopted a Resolution in 1999 [#1999-0450 which is 
attached] requesting that the CDV Committee create an Ad-Hoc Cemetery Advisory 
Committee with particular responsibilities.  Also, there was no specified time limit for the 
ad-hoc committee to exist, i.e. an ad-hoc can serve for as long as it fulfills its 
responsibilities or there is a recommendation to dissolve it.   
 
Therefore, the Cemetery Committee is appropriately listed as an ad-hoc committee on 
Council’s meeting attendance form. 
 
As always, please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
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